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Hello. My name is Keith Gilabert. I have been a resident of Los
Angeles since 1971. The 1929 Art Deco Hoffman Candy
Company and 1931 Silberberg buildings should be Historic
Cultural Monuments. It is important for the city preserve it's
character and offer residents and visitors a glimpse of the vision
of the past. Old buildings are witnesses to the aesthetic and
cultural history of a city, stabilizing older communities and
bringing citizens together. Thank you for your consideration.
Keith Gilabert



